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Partners Megan Hardiman and Laura Keidan Martin will speak during Katten's Sixth Annual Women's
In-House Counsel and Compliance Officer Program on Thursday, June 11 at 4:30 p.m. (CT). They
will speak to attendees on the following topics:

what new US Office of Inspector General guidance means for health care organizations;
hot topics in HIPAA and cybersecurity; and

avoiding non-monetary compensation pitfalls for physicians and vendors.

For more information, click here.

To view the presentation slides, click here.
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